
Submitter: Scott Long 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: SB422 

I’m in support of bill SB422. I commute daily from my residence in Vancouver to my 

place of employment here in Portland. My primary commuter vehicle is a motorcycle, 

for fuel efficiency and east of traffic/parking. Please support this bill. Motorcycles are 

“in the open” when traffic is concerned. The probability of being hit from behind is 

quite staggering. This bill is needed for my safety.  


